
Killington Elementary School 

Board of Director’s Meeting 

July 23, 2015 @ 9:00 am 

APPROVED 

Present – Jennifer Iannantuoni, Laura McKenna, Butch Findeisen, Mary Guggenberger - Principal, Sarah 

Rasmussen - Clerk, 

1. Meeting was called to order at 9:07 am 

 

2. Welcome to the new KES principal, Mary Guggenberger and introductions to the school board 

members. 

 

3. Butch Findeisen made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from the June 5 and June 29, 

2015 KES school board meetings. Laura seconded it and approved unanimously. 

 

4. Public Comment/Visitors: None 

 

5. Correspondence: None 

 

6. Action/Discussion: 

A motion was made by Butch to rescind current policy D8 and adopt the proposed policy D8: 

Alcohol and Drug Free Workplace, Laura seconded it, approved. 

 

A motion was made by Butch to rescind current policy D11 and adopt proposed policy D11: Drug 

and Alcohol Testing: transportation Employees, Laura seconded it, approved. 

 

7. Administrative Reports: 

• Principal: 

Enrollment: 

K-6 – 92; Preschool – 10 

Inquiries have been made regarding registration for this fall for both preschool and first grade.   

After School Licensing 

KES is applying for an After School Program License that will run four days a week from 3 PM to 

5 PM.  Betty Hughes agreed to be the Program Director for the program.   

Killington-Pico Rotary Club Donation – KES is very appreciative of the recent donation of $250 

to the Sunshine fund as well as $350 to the EV3 Lego Fund.  Thank you for your support! 

8. Confirmed next meeting is Thursday, August 27th at 4:00 pm. 

 

9. Meeting was adjourned at 11:00 am 

 

 

 


